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Comments: Please stop testing chemicals on animals. Animals are being 
killed needlessly, when non-animal tests could be adopted 
instead. Which in turn jeopardizes public health. Non-animal 
test methods have been demonstrated to be more accurate, 
more sensitive, and more protective of public health. 
 
I want you, ICCVAM officials, to accept internationally 
validated non-animal methods, including non-animal test 
methods for skin and eye irritation, phototoxicity, and 
pyrogenicity (fever induction), and to follow the additional 
December 2006 recommendations of the animal protection 
community. 
 
I don't appreciate my tax dollars that I work extremely hard 
for to go towards something that is unnecessary and archaic. 
It is less expensive to NOT test on animals! Please get out 
of the dark ages and look into this. Stop animal testing!! 
Make the  step forward into the future and lead others in 



this profound way! 
 
ICCVAM needs to justify its refusal to incorporate animal 
protection concerns into its five-year plan. ICCVAM was 
created to solve three regulatory testing problems of animal 
 suffering, wasteful duplication, and lack of innovation.  
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